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SERIES 80
Mighty Mouse Connectors and Cables
Cordsets and Jumper Cables

Harsh Environment 
Shielded Cordsets

Ultraflexible  
Phantom Cordsets

High-Pressure  
AquaMouse Cordsets

Point-to-point cordsets with polyamide 
or high-temp rubber overmolding 

and shielded, jacketed cable for 
environmental applications

Point-to-point cordsets with polyamide 
or high-temp rubber overmolding 

and flexible fabric overbraid for non-
environmental applications

Point-to-point cordsets with polyamide 
or high-temp rubber overmolding 

and shielded, jacketed cable for high-
pressure applications

Mighty Mouse Cordsets for Ethernet and other high-speed data applications

Native Mighty Mouse to Mighty Mouse 
point-to-point cordsets with polyamide 
or high-temp rubber overmolding and 

shielded, jacketed cable for  
high-speed applications

Mighty Mouse to commercial USB 
point-to-point cordsets with polyamide 
or high-temp rubber overmolding and 
shielded, jacketed cable for Universal 

Serial Bus applications

Mighty Mouse to commercial RJ45 
point-to-point cordsets with polyamide 
or high-temp rubber overmolding and 

shielded, jacketed cable for Cat 5 and Cat 
6 Ethernet applications

Special application, point-to-point cordsets

Unique overmolding compounds, 
jacketing and overbraid materials 
available on a build-to-print basis

Incorporation of customer-supplied 
connectors, including audio frequency 
and non-standard power connectors

Ethernet jumpers incorporating  
Mighty Mouse connectors in place of 
non-rugged commercial connectors

Standard and High-Speed Cordsets
AVAILABLE FOR ALL MIGHTY MOUSE SERIES CONNECTORS


